
 

2019-126 TONY RANDLE EXTENSION 

 

By email 

30 April 2019 

File Ref:  OIAP-7-10695 

Tony Randle 

fyi-request-9946-e17a25a3@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Randle 

Request for information 2019-126 

I refer to your request for information dated 28 March 2019, which was received by Greater 

Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) on 28 March 2019. You have requested the following 

information: 

“It is my understanding that the GWRC provides regular detailed bus tracking information to PTOM 

bus operators from the councils Real-Time Information (RTI) system. 

1) Can I please have a list of the regular operational reports provided by the GWRC to bus operators 

? 

2) Can I please have a copy of the detailed bus tracking information provided by the GWRC to PTOM 

bus operators between July 2018 and March 2019 ? 

If this information is held in electronic form, it is preferred that the information is provided in its 

complete and original electronic format.” 

It is necessary for Greater Wellington Regional Council to extend the time available to it to answer 

your request to 7 May 2019.  This decision is made pursuant to section 14 of the Local Government 

Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) on the basis that consultations necessary to 

make a decision on your request are such that a proper response to your request cannot be reasonably 

made within the original 20 working day time limit. 

 

 

 

Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay 

Pipitea, Wellington 6011 

PO Box 11646 

Manners Street 

Wellington 6142 

T  04 384 5708 

F  04 385 6960 

www.gw.govt.nz 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx


 

2019-126 TONY RANDLE EXTENSION  PAGE 2 OF 2 

 

You have the right, under section 27(3) of the Act, to make a complaint about this extension to the 

Ombudsman. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Greg Pollock 
General Manager, Public Transport 

 

 


